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Dear commissioners and board members,

I’m writing in support of amending the inland zoning ordinance for low intensity camping.
I feel it is important for appropriately zoned properties to allow for usage that would benefit
local communities and economies. With the challenges of agriculture in our county, this
allows for supplemental income for farmers and ranchers.

With a thoughtful and pragmatic consideration of impacts I think it would be reasonable to
implement a straightforward ordinance to protect the environment, public interface and
neighborhoods adjoining participating owners.

Thank you for your consideration and valuation of agrarian community members,
Patrick Cordrey
Sent from my iPhone


mailto:greenmanpaddy@gmail.com
mailto:pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov
feenanj
Received


